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Dear Valued Policyholder,

Thank you for your continued trust and support. We are excited to share some important news about 
our company’s future. 

On January 1, 2024, our organization will embrace a new identity as “1859 Mutual.” This change 
resulted from the merger between Woodville Mutual and Pike Mutual, marking a significant milestone 
in our history.

What This Means for You

	♦ Unwavering Stability: While our name changes, our Demotech Financial Stability Rating® A, 
Exceptional remains, ensuring your peace of mind and the continued reliability of our services.

	♦ Strengthened Services: The formation of 1859 Mutual combines the best of both companies, 
offering you enhanced services and robust product options.

	♦ Smooth Transition: This change will be seamless for you. Your policies and coverage will not be 
affected, ensuring a smooth and uninterrupted transition into 1859 Mutual.

After January 1, 2024, you’ll see the 1859 Mutual name on communications, policy documents, and 
billing statements. 

This new brand reflects our combined strengths and our commitment to being a leading insurance 
provider in Ohio. We are enthusiastic about this new era and what it means for you – our valued 
policyholder. This change embodies our dedication to innovation and excellence, ensuring we meet 
your insurance needs now and in the future.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact us. Our team is 
ready and eager to assist.

Thank you for your continued trust in us. We look forward to serving you as 1859 Mutual.

Sincerely,

Andrew Younker
Andrew Younker
President / Chief Executive Officer
1859 Mutual


